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The Washington, D.C. office of Sheppard, Mullin, Richter & Hampton LLP has moved, after eleven years at its
previous address. Sheppard Mullin is the anchor tenant at its new location: 2099 Pennsylvania Ave. NW
Washington, DC 20006. The new office enhances the firm’s ability to serve client needs and allows the firm to
continue to grow.

Sheppard Mullin has three floors of the building, in addition to the ground floor and access to the roof. The
ground floor will include a separate reception area, dedicated elevators, large conference rooms and a multi-
purpose room for meetings and other events.

“We are a growing office and will continue to add attorneys, especially in our corporate practice and regulatory
areas such as government contracts, FDA, FCC and healthcare. Our new location is a fantastic space that will
allow us to expand to 100+ attorneys, which is where we plan to be in the next five years,” said Lucantonio N.
Salvi, co-managing partner of Sheppard Mullin’s Washington, D.C. office.

Sheppard Mullin’s Washington, D.C. office opened in 2003 with five attorneys and has grown to 60 attorneys
today. The office handles a mix of transactional, litigation and regulatory matters in a range of practice areas
that includes Corporate; Government Contracts, Investigations and International Trade; Intellectual Property;
Business Trial; Real Estate; Labor and Employment; Life Sciences and FDA; and Communications.
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